
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 OF THE  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OFTHE SOUTHERN HILLS  

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT  

TO BE HELD 

7:00 PM ON MAY 7, 2019  

 

 

 

 

Public notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of the 
Southern Hills Community Improvement District will be held at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, 
May 7, 2019 at St. James Episcopal Church, 2645 E Southern Hills Blvd, Springfield, 
MO, to consider and act upon the following matters as well as such other matters as 
may be presented at the Special Meeting and determined to be appropriate for 
discussion at that time: 
 
 
New Business 

1. Public comments on the Southern Hills CID shoreline stabilization, and proposed 
improvements within the CID common property by neighboring property owners. 
 
There will be no discussion or vote by the Board on May 7, 2019. This will occur 
at the next meeting (tentatively scheduled for May 15, 2019).  
 
Those wishing to speak about shoreline stabilization should arrive 10-15 
minutes ahead of the meeting time to notify the Board Secretary of such. 
You will be provided a card to fill out with your name and address.  Each speaker 
will be allowed 5 minutes to speak. When your name is called, please step to the 
front, state your name and address for the record, and your appropriate 
comments related to the specific topic of shoreline stabilization. 
 

Other Business 
2. Any and all other matters that fall under the jurisdiction of this Board. 

 
The Special Meeting will be open to the public. 
 
 
 
 
Dated: May 3, 2019 
 


